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CHEARSLEY PARISH COUNCIL 
 

DRAFT MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL 
HELD ON MONDAY MARCH 1

ST
 2010 IN THE VILLAGE HALL 

 
1. PRESENT 

 
Cllr Brown, Hytten, Mrs Dormer, Edmonds, Miss Gibson, Mrs Timberlake, Mrs Towell 
8 members of the public, Parish Clerk.  
 

2. APOLOGIES 
 

Cllr Miss Gibson. District Cllr Smith.   
 

 
 

3. PUBLIC SESSION (SUSPENSION OF STANDING ORDERS) 15 MINUTES MAXIMUM 
 

The matter of the development of the garden to the rear of the Old House in School Lane 
was raised by owners of adjoining properties in Old Plough Close. This will have a 
significant impact on these properties and there was concern about the access on 
Aylesbury Road.  A site meeting was arranged for Saturday 6th March. 
 
A complaint has been received about dogs being walked on the Millennium Recreation 
ground.   A member of the public pointed out that there was no suitable place for people 
to exercise their dogs when they also had a buggy and small children.  The Chairman 
agreed to look into the matter. 
 
 

4. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 25
th

 JANUARY 2010 
 

 
Agreed as a true record... 
 

 
 
5. MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES 
 
 

Lanes and Highways. 
 
It was noted that the conditions of the roads going into village was still unsatisfactory. 
The Bridge at Cuddington was particularly dangerous. 
 
Cllr Edmonds advised the meeting that action was being taken.  
 
 
 

6. PLANNING  
 

See adjournment. 
 
 
 
7. ORDERS FOR PAYMENT AND FINANCIAL MATTERS 
 

JANUARY 
BALANCE   9374.48 
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COGNITUM    45.83 
CHRISTMAS TREE 
INSTALLATION    
    
clerk FEB 105.63   
clerk MARCH 105.63   
salt 15.92  227.18 
    
    
march balance   9101.47 
    

 
8. PUBLIC SESSION (SUSPENSION OF STANDING ORDERS 
 
Road conditions were again raised.  There are inadequate signs at the Cuddington Bridge 
site, and temporary repairs are not strong enough. Councillor Edmonds assured the meeting 
that matters were in hand. It was also noted that drains and ditches needed clearing. 
 
Speeding in the village is still a problem.  The Parish Council would consider requesting the 
loan of the Speed Activated Device again. The police are monitoring the situation. Cllr 
Edmonds advised the meeting that the speed limit review was in process for this area. 
 
The litter pick was a success and it was agreed it should take place every three months.  
 
The matter of dog fouling was raised again. 

 
 

 
9. DATE AND TIMES OF NEXT MEETINGS 

 
 
April 17

th
 2010 – Annual Parish Meeting 

May 10th 2010 – Annual General Meeting 
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CHEARSLEY PARISH COUNCIL 
 

NOTES ON MATTERS ARISING FROM THE ANNUAL PARISH 
MEETING HELD ON MONDAY APRIL  2010 IN THE VILLAGE HALL 

 
 
28 MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ATTENDING 
 
 
 
Conifers by drive at old Grainstore to be cut 
 
Complaint has been received about cricket balls going over into gardens on Chestnut 
View -  nets being changed 
 
Traffic Warning Signs 
 
Grit Bins 
 
Path improvements across the Green  
 
Dog fouling-  dog warden  
 
Speeding  
 
High speed rail link  
 
Village skip -  could be located in hall drive with gates closed ?  
 
Neighbourhood watch – Police suggested liaison meetings  
 
 
 


